"Deacons are the guardians of service in the Church."

- Pope Francis

Your donation to the Catholic Ministries Appeal supports vocations to the priesthood
and diaconate in our Diocese. It ensures that those who are looking to serve their
parish and diocese have the resources and guidance they need to discern their call to
service to provide spiritual nourishment to the people of our diocese.

Deacon O’Brien brings God’s message
of love, mercy, and hope to others.

“As a Deacon, | hope to revitalize the faith of others.
I go to nursing homes and the residents hear the
Word of God and receive the Eucharist. At wake
services, when people have lost a loved one, | hope
to revitalize their faith so that people know that
they can call on and rely on God to help them
through challenging times. In happy times such as a
baptism or a wedding, God is there for them for the
rest of their life.”

- Deacon O’ Brien

Please make check payable to the Catholic Ministries Appeal

Name: Parish: _Parish of the Holy Cross - 176

Address:

City, State and Zip Code:

Telephone number: Home Cell:

Signature:

To make a donation, you can also visit https://www.drvc.org/CMA/or call us at 516-678-5800 ext. 296.

CMA Brochures are located on the tables in the Atrium for your convenience.




